
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

                

Dear Parents & Students, 

Please note the followings : 

 Tomorrow i.e. 07th May 2022 will be a holiday for the students of Class 

XII A, B & C because of CBSE Examination and as usual regular 

Classes for others.  

 First four periods i.e. I to IV will be taken on Saturday, 07th May 2022. 

 Tomorrow, 07th May 2022 (Saturday) will be the last working day for 

Classes Nursery, LKG & HKG and after that they will have their 

summer vacation. 

 Information about school re-opening will be intimated to you shortly.  
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